T
Most Urgent

Government of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh
Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Fast Asia and the Pacific Wing
Dhaka

NO: EA&P/HKG/301/2015/ 649 21 October 2015
Office Memorandum

Subject: Regarding the Seventh Round Hong Kong phD Fellowship Scheme

The undersigned is directed to forward a letter received from the University Grants
Committee (UGC) along with its enclosures (posters and leaflets) regarding the Seventh Round
Hong Kong phD Fellowship Scheme. The scheme aims to attract top international students to
pursue phD studies in Hong Kong’s world-class research institutions. The fellowship provides a
monthly stipend of HK $20,000 (Approx.US$2600) and a conference and research related travel
allowance HK$10,000(approx, US$ 1,300) per year for a period of three years. The dead line for
initial application is 01 December 2015.For details one may visit www.rge.edu.hk/hkphd or may

contact at HKPF@uge.edu.hk.

02.  Therefore, the Ministry of Education is requested to take necessary action in this regard.

Enclosure: As stated (02 pages+ posters and leaflets)

= 23' 21,0015
(Mst, Tahomina Yesmin)
Assistant Secretary (East Asia &Pacific)
Phone: 9568600
Fax: 9555283&9572259
email: aseap@mofa.gov.bd
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Copy for information:

FHT (AE )

Chairman
University Grants Commission
29/1, Agargha, Sher-e-Banglanagar, Dhaka-1207
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University Grants Committee

A B OUR REF: UGC/GEN/456/08 hE E S TEEEGCE S e el T 4
7(F Shui On Centre. 6-8 Harbour Road
. . . - Wan Chai, Hong Keng, China
deif M YOUR REE: sk Tel: (852) 2524 3987
(FET Fax: (B52) 2845 1596
IR E-Mail: uge@uge.edu.hk
@il Momepage: wwwuge.eduhk

T 5 TELEPHONE:

24 August 2015

Consul-General of Bangladesh
13 floor, Kyoto Plaza

491 Lockhart Road

Causeway Bay

Dear Consul-General,

Hong Kong PhD Fellowship Scheme ‘

[ am delighted to inform you that the Research Grants Council of -
Hong Kong is launching the Seventh Round of the Hong Kong PhD Fellowship; -
Scheme (the “Scheme”). The Scheme aims to attract top international studcmsi
to pursue PhD studies in Hong Kong’s world-class research institutions. The|
fellowship provides a monthly stipend of HK$20,000 (approx. US$2,600) and a!
conference and research related travel allowance of HK$10,000 (approx.
US$1,300) per year for a period of three years. More than 230 fellowships will
be awarded for PhD studies commencing in the 2016/17 academic year. The
deadline for initial application HW

[ have pleasure in enclosing posters and leaflets of the Scheme for
your information, and should be much grateful if you would grant assistance in
posting or circulating them to interested parties of your university / institution.
Electronic versions of the above-mentioned publicity materials are available
online for download:

Poster: hitp:/cergl uec.eduw.hk/hkpfs/Poster20106-1 7HKPES.pdf

Leaflet: http://cel'wc.eclu.lwldlwl{gjcs/Leaﬂ(—:t?.() 16-17HKPES.pdf




If you or any interested parties require further information, please feel
free to contact us at HKPF@ugec.eduhk or visit the Scheme’s website at
www.rgc.edu.hk/hkphd.  Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

Chake

Benjamin Wah
Chairman
Research Grants Council
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